
NATIONAL GROUP PROTECTION (NGP), BONUS VISIT on MAUI - 
7.19.19, update

Dear Maui (and really ALL) Flight Attendants -

Please know that NGP just notified us that they will be on Maui/OGG for a 
different work group. However, they are making themselves available to 
you this Monday, July 22 through Friday, July 26.
 
It you are interested in talking to them about our optional insurance plans, 
learning more about said plans, getting help with claims, changing your 
plans, etc., please text:
Ben Wells: 843.810.7237
Christine Sylvia: 843.810.7373
 
They will be available at OGG by appointment only. We are thrilled that 
they are making themselves available. AND, for any Flight Attendants, if 
you missed them when they were in Honolulu, please text Ben or Christine 
if you can meet them at OGG.
 
This special offer is not required, but a wonderful surprise for anyone who 
was not able to meet them last week.
 
Happy Friday,

Your Council 43 Leadership


